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This project includes the installation of approximately  6,300  linear feet of new  
8-inch  to  12-inch  water main and the abandonment of existing water main.
Additionally, connections to side streets and related services, valves, hydrants,
and fittings will be installed. The construction site, as shown in the figure above,
will be located on Tequesta Drive and El Portal Drive between the intersections
of Yacht Club Place and Willow Road.

About 3,400 linear feet of polyvinyl chloride (PVC) pipe and about 2,900
linear feet of high-density polyethylene (HDPE) pipe will be furnished and
installed
Approximately 7,600 linear feet of existing pipe that has reached the end of
its useful life, will be capped, grouted, and abandoned

Fig. 1: WM#1 Tequesta Drive Project Limits
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Status: Under Construction

Thomas Bradford



Tequesta Drive Watermain Replacement 
Mayor Molly Young and Utilities Director Marjorie Craig
are here to share important updates about a major
infrastructure improvement coming to our community.
To view the video, click the picture to the right. 

Timing: project runs for about 7 months
Work hours: Weekdays, 7:00 AM – 6:00 PM
Location: Tequesta Drive from El Portal to Willow
Road
Tequesta Drive will remain open, but expect
temporary sidewalk and lane closures
No major water disruptions expected (any brief
interruptions will come with advance notice)

We know construction can be inconvenient, but this project is vital for strengthening our
infrastructure, improving water quality, and ensuring reliable service for decades to come.

Visit the utilities department projects webpage to stay updated. 
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